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Ms Pamela Gray
Program Leader, Pest Management
Tweed Shire Council
PO Box 816
MURWILLUMBAH NSW 2484

Dear Ms Gray

NSW Environmental Trust Environmental Education grant

I am pleased to advise the NSW Environmental Trust has approved a grant of $91 ,714 for your
project entitled Love cats tove wildlife under its Environmental Education program, subject to certain
conditions.

Following an assessment of 23 proposals, the Trust, on the recommendation of the independent
Technical Review Committee, approved funding for 12 projects worth a total of $907,060. Grant
recipients will be listed on the Trust's website at www.environmentaltrust.nsw.gov.au.

A Trust representative will contact you shortly to make arrangements for the uptake of your grant. ln
the interim, if you have any questions about your grant, Trust Administration can be contacted on

8837 6093.

Congratulations on your successful application. I wish you well with your project and am sure that it
will help increase the NSW community's knowledge and commitment to protecting the environment
and promoting sustainable behaviour.

Yours sincerely
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Mark Speakman
Minister for the Environment
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